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Weekly News 15th June 2018  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week we have been writing letters in the role of Zoe from the 
story, Floodland. In maths, our main focus has been data and line 
graphs. 

Microsociety has been continuing; Isle of Lime, Ashlantic and 
Sycamocracy are in existence with flags designed and currency in 
production. Next week the children will be thinking about the role 
that they want to play in society. 

The children enjoyed a workshop and assembly with the local 
author, Cath Howe. Her new book, Ella on the Outside is now on 
sale in Waterstones. 

There are several sporting competitions coming up for Year 5. 
Please ensure reply slips are promptly returned so that transport 
and adult support can be arranged as necessary. 

We are looking forward to seeing you at the summer fair – fingers 
crossed for good weather. 

Year 5 Team  

 
 

Homework Reminder 

Maths: Please complete section 1 and 2 on page 52, and section 1 on 

page 53.Remember to practise your times tables. 

 

Mrs Fox’s Maths Group: Complete the two sheets in your homework 

book on Roman numerals, square and cube numbers. 

 

Ms James’ Maths Group: Please complete the maths sheets. 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Reminder 

June 16 

Summer Fair 

June 26 

Kidzania Trip 

 

Announcements 

If you would like your child to 
take part in the Bikeability 
please return your slips ASAP. 

PLEASE RETURN KIDZANIA 
CONSENT FORMS ASAP. 

 

Reminder: earrings should not 
be worn in school as stated in 
the school policy. Please 
remove them or if permission 
(in exceptional circumstances) 
has been given, they must be 
taped over. 

 


